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Nafn styrkpega: "Vatra" - Félaga Albana & Islandi

Utdrattur:

Tilgangur pessa verkefnis var ad gera bérnum af albénskum uppruna kleyft ad proa frekar
hefileika sina i ad tala og skrifa @ médurmali sinu. Auk pess atti ad auka félagsleg samskipti
peirra vid 6nnur bérn. Ennfremur var einn af mikilveegustu hvétunum ad radast i petta
verkefni betri adlogun og sampeettingu pessara barn vid islenskt menningarlif og félagslegt
umhverfi. Til ad gera petta var hluti af islenskri malfreedi notadur til samanburdar.

Vid traum pvi ad fjarfesting i ungu kynslodinni i ndmi & modurmali sinu mun alltaf vera
gagnleg badi fyrir bornin sem saekja namid og einnig fyrir samfélagid i heild.

Vid viljum pakka Velferdarraduneytinu fyrir verkefnisstyrkinn sem pad veitti "Vatra" - Félagi
albana 4 Islandi.

Project Title: Albanski médurmalsskélinn
Name of Grantee: "Vatra" - Félaga Albana & Islandi

Abstract:

The purpose of this project was to help and support children of Albanian origin that live in
Iceland, in developing their abilities and skills for understanding, speaking, reading and
writing the mother language - Albanian. Furthermore, another important motivation to launch
this project was to help and guide the adaption and integration of children of Albanian origin
into Icelandic cultural and social environment. In order to reach that we did incorporate in our
teaching comparative methods of both grammars: Albanian & Icelandic. That was a great
experience.

With this group of children we have finished only one school-year and last month we started
the second school-year. Already the improvement is noticeable. The ability in understanding,
speaking, writing, and reading the Albanian language is much better.

In close collaboration with the learning activities of Reykjavik’s City

(Pjonustumidstod Breidholts-“Leesi allra mal«) we believe that we did contribute also in
increasing the capability of Albanian children in better learning Icelandic and gave them
better chances of integration in Icelandic society.

We believe that investing in young generations in learning their mother language will always
be beneficial for both the children who attend the courses and also for the society as a whole.

We would like to thank the Ministry of Welfare for allocating the grant to our association and
at the same time we assure you that we have used the grant in the best possible way.



